
Title: Heartiest Congratulations to Sangeeta Di for being selected as one of 

the top 100 Most Impactful School Leaders of 2023 in India 

In a momentous gathering hosted by the INDIAN PRINCIPALS' NETWORK (IPN) Foundation, the 

spotlight shines on our very own Ms. Sangeeta Kapoor, Principal of The Orchid School, Pune. The event 

celebrates outstanding achievements of the country's top 100 school leaders in 2023.  

Held on the 6th of January 2024 this esteemed event, known as IPN India's Most Impactful School 

Leaders – 2023 celebrated Ms. Sangeeta Kapoor’s exceptional contributions to the field of education 

that has earned her a well-deserved place among the trailblazers of the education sector. 

This achievement serves as a recognition of individual excellence she brings towards creating positive 

impact in our school’s educational ecosystem. It is a moment to celebrate her dedication, innovation, 

and tireless efforts in fostering a brighter and more promising future for generations to come. 

The Orchid School extends its congratulations and celebrates Sangeeta Di for her steadfast support in 

elevating the school's position in the educational landscape. As a guiding light, she motivates teachers 

and colleagues to strive towards the cherished objective of enhanced learning by embracing 

technology and innovation. 

The IPN Foundation brought together exceptional leaders in the education sector who have left an 

indelible mark on the landscape of education. We at The Orchid School celebrate their 

accomplishments and applaud these influential figures who continue to make a significant difference 

in shaping the future of education in India. 


